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11 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As your child is in Year 11, they will now be beginning to consider their post 16 options.  
 
During the last week of term and throughout January, we will be interviewing all Year 11 students 
about their future plans for September 2024. As part of the interview, students who intend to return 
to Duke’s Sixth Form will complete their application forms and choose their A Level subjects with the 
support of staff.  
 
If you would like to arrange a time to attend this meeting with your child, please contact the Sixth 
Form office on 01670 816111 extension 370 or contact me by email at 
danielle.towers@dukes.ncea.org.uk by Monday 18th December.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. D Towers 
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